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September 24, 2007  

To:  Community Development and Recreation Committee  

From:  Youth Strategy Panel  

Subject: Request to Secure a Community Centre in the South Etobicoke-Lakeshore 
Area: A Position Paper Developed by the South Etobicoke Youth 
Assembly  

Recommendations:

  

The Youth Strategy Panel requested that the Community Development and 
Recreation Committee request that the Deputy City Manager, Cluster “A”, engage 
in a meaningful community consultation to secure a community centre in the south 
Etobicoke-Lakeshore area, as stated in a letter dated September 10, 2007 from the 
Lakeshore Community Centre Working Group, and advised the Committee that the 
Panel supports the efforts of the Lakeshore Community Centre Working Group.  

Background:  

The Youth Strategy Panel, at its meeting held on September 20, 2007 considered the 
following materials:  

1. Letter (September 10, 2007) from the Lakeshore Community Centre Working 
Group;  

2. Pamphlet (Where Is Our Community Centre); and   

3. Position Paper – Community Centre in the Lakeshore Community, prepared by 
the Lakeshore Community Centre Working Group dated July 2007.     
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Attachments  

c: Sarah Rix, Policy Development Officer, Deputy City Manager’s Office 
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